
DRAFT 

 

CONWAY AGRICULTURAL COMMISSION 

MEETING:  March 27, 2019 

Minutes: 

Meeting Opened at 7:10 p.m. 

Members present:  Jason Silverman, Chair; Susan Schroder; Mary Parker, 

Secretary 

The purpose of this meeting was to review and ratify a letter Jason created in 

support of Philip Bowden and John Brown endeavors to create for an organic/sun 

grown pot facility. 

This letter would support their request to retain Chapter 61A status; have the 

need for an architectural site plan for a non-greenhouse facility and that the 

AgCom be the “Go-To” committee regarding complaints about the agricultural 

side of pot growing. 

Committees to Receive Letter:  Conway Select Board; Conway Planning Board; 

Board of Assessors; Conway Conservation Committee. 

AgCom members made slight changes to Jason’s original draft.  The letter was 

unanimously accepted.  A majority vote passed the draft to be formally submitted 

to the afore mentioned Town Committees. 

Jason will revise and distribute copies both physically and by email. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

 

 


